The Mission at the Cross is a non-denomination, Christian based rescue mission whose doors are open
24/7/365. The mission provides Christian counseling and immediate assistance for those in need
including food, shelter and clothing. The mission also serves as a gathering point for area services.

The Laurel, Mississippi Mission At The Cross opened its doors December 27, 2008 to a gathering of 200
individuals most of whom had volunteered their time and services in a labor of love. Mission At The
Cross is part of Hellfighters International. This facility has the capability of housing ten individuals in 5
bunkrooms. Shower and laundry facilities are also available. The facility has a counseling room and a
chapel for spiritual growth and guidance.

The Mission At The Cross in Laurel, MS is the second mission opened by Hellfighters International
founders Richard and Gina Headrick. The first Mission At The Cross was opened in August of 2007 in
Sturgis, South Dakota. The Mission At The Cross is manned by community volunteers from area churches
and Hellfighters Motorcycle Ministry members.



